
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may be aware, last week we ran our first Student Parliament Rewards Week. The focus on this 

reward week was being ready to learn in lessons. Students who demonstrated this commitment to learning 

by having all their equipment out at the start of most of their lessons will be rewarded with a non-uniform 

day on Friday 10th February. Students who had their equipment out for every lesson across the week will 

also be entered into a prize draw. 

It has been wonderful to see our Student Parliament take a leading role in this celebration of our school 

values and I would like to thank them all for the hard work and leadership they have displayed. 

In order to support our Student Leaders in this initiative and to ensure that only students who have 

demonstrated our school values will be rewarded we are taking the following steps:- 

· On Tuesday 7th February all students who have earned the reward of a non-uniform day were given a 

slip of paper to take home to ensure that parents and carers are aware of which students are invited to 

attend school on Friday 10th in non-uniform. 

· On Friday 10th February, Form Tutors will be celebrating the success of the majority of our students who 

will be attending in their non-uniform. Any student who has not qualified for this reward should be 

demonstrating our TORCH value of respect by wearing full school uniform. Messaging was given this 

morning to all students, that any students failing to adhere to our expectations will be prohibited from 

further reward trips later in the year for not demonstrating our character strength of respect.  

Finally, if your child would like to get involved in Student Parliament or in any other form of Student 

Leadership, please ask them to speak to Miss Wallace directly. 

Thank you all for your ongoing support. 

Best wishes, 

Emma Wallace 

Associate School Leader Co-Curricular 

Head of French 

Head of Social Studies 

 


